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From: Steve Moore   
Sent: 04 September 2022 09:46 
To: Licensing <Licensing@tandridge.gov.uk> 
Subject: Vino V 24 Godstone Road, Lingfield RH7 6BW 
 
Hello, 
 
I am writing to support the licensing application for the above premises. As a house owner in 
Headland Way, which is in close proximity to the premises, I do not think that we would be adversely 
affected by it and, in fact, feel that the proposed business would be a welcome addition to our 
village. 
 
Regards, 
 
Steve Moore 
 


